
 

  

 

                       ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 
Following the Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission’s  Announcement dated 7 
January 2014 regarding the renouncement of CIF licence of «Scorpid Trading Ltd» 
(‘the Company’), the Commission clarifies that, the Company has not settled its 
obligations arising from the investment services provided via the domains 
www.ioptoneu.com and www.easyinvest.eu or/and activities that are terminated, 
but, as the Company informed the Commission, it undertakes all necessary actions to 
this objective. 

 

 

 
Nicosia, 8 January 2014 
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